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OFFICERS, DIRECTORS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS:

President Steven D. Forman, DHHS
Vice President Paul . Bognaski, AID
Secretary Dana Rooney, DHHS
Treasurer Gary Fishbein, DOT
Directors: Awards Darrell R. Swanson, USDA
Chapter Recognition Joel Dorfman
Education Lance Shawver, DON
Meetings Sylvia M.G. Jiles, ED
Membership Kathy Bennett, DOC
Editorial Michael Binder
Programs Frank Zuraf, HHS
Publicity Mary A. Oleksak, AAA
Reserarch Benjamin F. Bandy, DOD
Workshops Michael J. Marshall, USDA
Immediate Past President Krista A. Garrett, CPA
Meeting Location: Holiday Inn College Park, MD
Monthly Speakers and Topic

Kavin Mark Sabo, Minority General Counsel, House Committe on
Government Affairs:

The Chief Financial Officers Act: Developments and Expectations
Georgia Jones Sorenson, Director, Center of Political Leadership and
Participation, University of Maryland:

The Upcoming Elections
Martin E. Brubaker, Budget Manager, Montgomery County, MD:

The Impact of Proposed Maryland State Budget Reductions
Charles L. Benton,Secretary, Md Dept. of Budget and Fiscal Planning:

Matching Revenues with Expenses
Henry G. Kirchenman Jr.,Special Consultant to KPMG Peat Marwick:

The Implementation of OMB Circular A-123
Julian De La Rosa,Inspector General, DOL:

The Activities of the President's Council on Integrity
and Efficiency

Susan Jacobs, Acting CFO, INS:
Blending Financial and Program Management



During this year the chapter held the following wokshops:
Prevention and detection of fraud
Report on the third annual conference of Inspectors General
The Appropriation Law & Anti-Deficiency Act

On December 16, the Holiday Dinner Social was held at the Anchor Inn
Seafood Restaurant.

Editor's Note: At press time, the Chapter awardees for 1993 were
not known. Likewise, the program for the remainder
of the year had not taken place. Therefore, the
history for the 25th year is not complete.

EPILOGUE

So, the Montgomery-Prince Georges Chapter of the Association of

Government Accountants turns 25. It has been an exciting 25
years, with successes and disappointments 1like any other
organization. What, however, has made this Chapter stand out in

the crowd has been the dedication of its officers and members and

its ability to find the humor in most situations, no matter how

discouraging they may be. The Committee dedicates this history to

the memory of two of our most prominent members who have passed on
- Ralph Flaherty and Fred Hedman -

whose efforts over the long history of this Chapter are reflected

in the prestige that the Chapter enjoys today.



